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Racquel Segall has been the Occupational Health Specialist at the International Association 
of Fire Fighters for over four years. She has assisted the IAFF Health and Safety Department 
with research, technical assistance and advice to IAFF affiliates on health and safety 
problems, infectious diseases, questions and concerns. Segall has managed IAFF research 
projects focused on cancer, flame retardants, PFAS, decontamination efforts and cell 
towers. She has testified on the federal level against flame retardants in consumer 
products and assisted with writing testimonies against toxic chemicals on both the federal 
and state levels. Segall has also lead the development and organization of the IAFF and 
Firefighter Cancer Support Network (FCSN)’s Fire Fighter Cancer Awareness Month. She  
has a Bachelor of Science in Environmental Science and Policy from the University of 
Maryland-College Park and a Master’s in Public Health focused in Environmental and 
Occupational Health from the University of Pittsburgh. She is currently studying for her 
Certificate in Industrial Hygiene (CIH). 

 

 

 


